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Big C Thailand announces the temporary postponement  of the capital increase plan due 
to the exceptional flooding situation in Thailand 

 
 
 
Big C Thailand, a subsidiary of Casino Group announced today the decision of its board of 
directors to postpone the Extraordinary General Meeting convened to approve the capital 
increase plan announced on October 20th. This temporary decision is the result of the 
exceptional flooding situation in Thailand. 
 
The capital increase plan will be subject to the shareholders vote at the earliest practicable date 
before the end of the year, when the flooding situation will allow it. 
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